
From: Paul.Whitcomb@met.pnn.police.uk

Sent: 16 November 2017 13:56

To:

Cc: Business Licence; Patel, Yogini; Legister, Linda

Subject:*Further of Police Representation*  NKS EXPRESS LTD - 154 Ealing 

Road, Wembley

Attachments: MG11 PC Bhanji Page 1.pdf; MG11 PC Bhanji Page 2.pdf

Dear Mr. Jordan, 

 

Further to my letter of police representation, I attach a signed representation in the form of a 
statement 

from PC Jake BHANJI who is the designated ward police officer responsible for Ealing Road, 
Wembley. 

 

Apologies for the printer quality but we had to redact the statement to remove the name of a 
business 

referenced by the officer.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Whitcomb PC 782QK   

Brent Police Licensing Officer  

Brent Civic Centre  

5th Floor  

Engineers Way  

Wembley  

Middlesex HA9 0FJ  

Tel: 0208 733 3206  

Mobile: 

Email: paul.whitcomb@met.police.uk 

 



 From: Whitcomb Paul - QK  

Sent: 02 November 2017 13:03 

To: 

Cc: 'Business Licence'; ' (yogini.patel@brent.gov.uk)'; 'Linda Legister 

(linda.legister@brent.gov.uk)' 

Subject: *Letter of Police Representation* NKS EXPRESS LTD - 154 Ealing Road, Wembley 

Importance: High

Dear Robert, 

 

Please find attached letter of police representation in relation to your client's application for a new 

premises licence at NKS EXPRESS LTD - 154 Ealing Road, Wembley.

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Whitcomb PC 782QK   

Brent Police Licensing Officer  

Brent Civic Centre  

5th Floor  

Engineers Way  

Wembley  

Middlesex HA9 0FJ  

Tel: 0208 733 3206  

Mobile:

Email: paul.whitcomb@met.police.uk 

 

From: ROBERT JORDAN 

Sent: 01 November 2017 11:30 

To: Whitcomb Paul - QK 

Subject: Re: NKS EXPRESS LTD - 154 Ealing Road, Wembley

Paul, 



I think you have met with applicant and there are some issues 

If you can let me know then I can speak to applicant

 

Many thanks 

Robert Jordan 

PR Retail Consultants Ltd 

01279 850753 

----Original message---- 

From : Paul.Whitcomb@met.pnn.police.uk 

Date : 26/10/2017 - 13:25 (GMTDT) 

To : 

Subject : NKS EXPRESS LTD - 154 Ealing Road, Wembley  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I would like to arrange an appointment to meet you at your premises in order to carry 

out a consultation visit in relation to your application for a new premises licence at NKS 

Express, 154 Ealing Road, Wembley. Can you confirm as soon as possible whether 

any of the following dates/times are suitable; 

 

Friday 27th October 2017 at 6.00pm 

 

Tuesday 31st October 2017 at 2.30pm or

 

Thursday 2nd November 2017 at 10.00am

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 



Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Whitcomb PC 782QK  

Brent Police Licensing Officer 

Brent Civic Centre 

5th Floor 

Engineers Way 

Wembley 

Middlesex HA9 0FJ

Tel: 0208 733 3206

Mobile: 

Email: paul.whitcomb@met.police.uk

 

 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright 

and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If 

you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your 

system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the 

information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication 

systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any email and/or 

attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised 

to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts 

no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or 

agents.  The security of this email and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email 

messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of 

content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions 

expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 

represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS). 

 

Find us at:



Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk 

Twitter: @metpoliceuk

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal 
privilege 

and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, 

please notify the sender and delete it from your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must 
not 

distribute or copy the information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS 
communication 

systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any email and/or 
attachments may 

be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding 
agreement 

on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements 
reached 

with other employees or agents.  The security of this email and any attachments cannot be 
guaranteed. 

Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of content 
can still 

occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication 
are 

solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service 

(MPS). 

 

Find us at:

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk 

Twitter: @metpoliceuk


